
 

 
 
Litter and Food Waste 
 
Litter and waste food around the school is becoming a problem.  Please use the bins provided and 
keep your school clean. 
 
 
 

Young Drivers Input - PC McCutcheon 
 
All S6 pupils are required to attend the assembly hall, period 6 on Friday 9th February. PC 
McCutcheon will be delivering important information so this is a compulsory event for all S6 pupils. 
This session should last period 6 only.  Mr Lockwood 
 
 
 

DofE Groups 
 
A reminder that your meetings are on the following days: 
S3 - Bronze - Thursday Afterschool (Mr Lane's Room) 
S4 - Silver - Thursday Lunchtime (Mr Lane's Room) 
S5/6 - Gold - This is to be managed by your groups, once you have set a regular day let Mr Lane 
know. 
 

A reminder that these are not optional, and that you must attend. If you cannot come, then let one 
of the Adult volunteers know in advance. 
 

Can you please also ensure you eDofE is up to date before attending. 
 
 
 

 
 

Pupils should check Noticeboards daily for 
Career Appointments 

 
 



 

Bake Sale 
 

 

Where is the bake sale? 
The bake sale will take place beside the 

swimming pool/outside the breakfast club. 

 

 

When is the bake sale? 

The bake sale will take place on the 15th of 

February 2024. 

 

 

Prices 

Prices vary from 50p-£1. 

 

 

 

Why are we doing a bake sale? 

Us four have collectively decided to run a bake 

sale to raise money for ADS, a charity that helps 

people overcome addiction and how to live with 

someone who struggles with addiction. This is a 

wonderful charity and it would be very helpful if 

you get yourself a sweet treat and all raise 

money for a charity. 

 

 

If you have any questions, ask your registration 

teacher. 
 



 



 

 


